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A Bible reading plan

for the month of

February. This

month will focus on

The Love of God.

Bible
Reading

Plan



February
Meetings

Finance Committee
Thursday / February 8 

Noon

Vestry Meeting 
Sunday / February 11 

5:00 p.m.

We welcome our new vestry
members, Mike

Frickenschmidt, Sr. Warden,
John Loewen, and Erica Roark.

Game Night
Pass the Pigs 
Wednesday
February 7 
6:30 p.m.

MINISTRIES & EVENTS
Our donation to the 

Episcopal Relief & Development 
from your birthday and anniversary gifts!

The Acolyte Festival



Kids Night Out
Friday, February 16 

5:00 p.m.

Youth
Activities

FOLLOW OUR SOCIAL MEDIA
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St. Matthew’s 
Episcopal Church

518 W. Randolph Ave.
Enid, OK 73701

www.stmatthewsenid.org 
(580) 237-4737

The Rev. Dr. John Toles, Rector
(580) 370-1472

fr.john.toles@me.com

 Gina Rich 
Parish Administrator

(580) 237-4737 
stm.enid@icloud.com

Treasurer
stm.treasurer@icloud.com

Weekly classes
offered at St.

Matthew's


